
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 19th April 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been writing Book Reviews about Ice Trap!   
In Maths, we have been revising decimals and percentages 
In Computing, we have been designing worlds in Kodu 
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Willow & Hannah for their Book Review Draft 

Headteachers Award: Dora & Ella Rose for their Perseverance   

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“I really liked writing a book review this week which was a nice change to writing a 

story” Flavius 

Reminders & Messages  

Miss Horton’s Athletics Club starts Monday 22nd April. For a space please 

email simplydevine9@hotmail.co.uk 

  

Hind Leap Meeting– Wednesday 9th may at 3.30pm in Badgers Class. For 

parents & Children to attend.  

 

 


